
September Newsletter
Thank You For Choosing
Michelle’s Studio of Dance!

In order to better and more efficiently communicate with everyone, all notices will be sent to families via email.
We do understand that some may not have an email and in these cases paper copies will be available in the
office if needed. If there are any questions regarding this, please feel free to call the studio (508) 690-1350 or
send us an email info@dancemsod.com. Also be sure to check that the office has an up to date email for your

family. Looking forward to a fun and memorable year of dance.
Thank you!

IMPORTANT DATES
SEPTEMBER

9th - Classes begin
9th-14th - 2nd Tuition Installment Due
21st - Tiny Feet Session 1 begins

TUITION
Tuition installments are due by the 1st lesson of
each month August-May. A $10 late fee will be

added to your account for any installments not paid
by the 15th of the month.

AUTO-PAY: Tuition installments will be pulled the
1st of every month (August-May). Costume

payments will be pulled with tuition in October and
November.

ANYONE NOT ON AUTO-PAY can call the studio
with a credit card payment over the phone or may
stop by the front desk and pay by credit card, cash

or check the first lesson of each month.
As a reminder, all payments other than tuition must

be paid by cash or check.

SHOES & STUDIO JACKETS
We will continue to do shoe fittings and studio
jacket orders during the first few weeks of

classes. Shoe and studio jacket orders will be
taken until Monday, October 7th. The next shoe
order will take place in April before our recital.
Shoes and studio jackets must be paid for at

the time of ordering and are payable by cash or
check. To ensure we get the proper fit for

shoes and due to sanitary needs, please be
sure your dancer is wearing tights or socks for
their fitting. Please refer to the shoe list to find
out which shoes your dancer will need. There

are sample jacket sizes in the office.

LOBBY
In order to keep our studio healthy and our dancers comfortable, we do ask that you limit your time
in the waiting room. We want our parents to enjoy watching their dancers in class from time to time

but please refrain from having multiple people/siblings in the viewing area every week.
We also can not allow any food in the waiting room due to allergies.

mailto:info@dancemsod.com

